
HOLLYWOOD HILLS ELEMENTARY 
BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS 

 
We would be happy to help you celebrate your child’s birthday at school. However, classroom 
instruction is still taking place. We ask that you abide by the following guidelines: 

 Contact your child’s teacher a few days prior to the birthday to find out how many students 
are in the class.  This will also allow for alternative arrangements to be made for any 
students with dietary and/or allergy concerns and will eliminate any conflict with other 
school activities taking place on that day.  
  

 Parents are not allowed to bring birthday treats to the cafeteria for a birthday celebration 
during lunchtime. 
 

 No home-made goodies are allowed.  Store bought individual treats such as cupcakes, 
cookies, and donuts are a few suggestions that are easy to serve and eat. Due to limited 
space, please do not bring anything that needs to be refrigerated. 
 

 No flowers due to allergies. 
 

 No balloons as they would be a distraction or candles as they would be a fire code violation. 

 Treats should be delivered to the office and the teacher will be notified when they arrive. 
 

 The signing out of a sibling to take him/her to a birthday celebration in another class is not 
allowed. If a child is signed out, he and/or she may no longer be on campus. 
 

 In order to attend any function in the classroom with students you and anyone with you 
must be a Broward County School Board Approved Volunteer.  If you are an approved 
volunteer, but your husband or any other family member is not, they will not be able to 
attend. Please logon to www.browardschools.com/Page/32043 to register. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 


